Summary of Regular School Board Meeting  March 27,  2006.
The Regular meeting of the New Prague Area Schools was called to order at  6:40 PM.  Pledge of Allegiance was recited and roll call taken with Board Members Carlson, Fadden, and Havlicek absent.  OPEN FORUM:  Parent Scott Baer, Swim Coach Josh Franz and swim team members Katie Trewartha, Jenna Baer, Jamie Beckius, Anni Rezac Alicia Jirik and Erin Hammes addressed the board requesting that the swimming program be reinstated into Student Activities for the coming school year.  Mark Siebenaller and Pastor Lapinski of Holy Trinity Church addressed the board with their concerns on the 30 students residing outside the proposed attendance boundaries under discussion for the Holy Cross School and proposed a solution to the problem.  Katie and Sheila Grabosky addressed the board requesting recognition for the accomplishment of graduating from High School and receiving a degree from a community college students attend through the PSEO program.  Agenda was approved and items on the consent agenda passed.  Approval was made raising the Kindergarten tuition to $210 per month for the 2006/2007 school year.  During Committee of the Whole, a request for approval of a Middle School Field Trip to Illinois was requested; followed by receiving information  on the 2006/2007 budget for Special Education, Student Activities and Communication.  Activities requested to be added to the 2006/2007 student activities include One-Act Play, Adaptive Softball, seventh & eighth grade Soccer, Knowledge Bowl and a Girls Swimming Program and approval requested at the next meeting.  Missota Conference is requesting a rise in ticket prices for the coming school year.  Immediate approval from the board was requested.  Discussion was held on the non public school attendance zones.  Request to place item on next agenda for action.  Discussion was held on PSEO College Graduate recognition honoring student who have completed their degrees at a community college while attending through the PSEO program. Standing committees presented their reports and the first reading of policies 801, 802, and 805 were completed.  The committee rose and took immediate action on Missota Conference Ticket Fees which failed to pass, thus not receiving approval and approval of the Middle School Choir Trip to Illinois. Meeting was adjourned at 9:34 pm

